
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
Inter-Department Communication

DATE: December 8, 2008
AT (OFFICE): NHPUC

FROM: Hei~y J. Bergeroi~)
Utility Analyst III

SUBJECT: DM 08-15 1 Notice of Northeast Energy Partners, LLC’s intent to
renew its registration as a provider of electric aggregation service;
Staff recommendation

TO: Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary

Northeast Energy Partners, LLC dlb/a National Energy Partners (NEP) has notified
the Commission of its intent to renew its registration as a provider of electric aggregation
service. The application has been reviewed and the Company has complied with the
requirements of Puc 2003.02. Staff recommends that NEP ‘ s application to renew its
registration as a provider of electric aggregation service in New Hampshire be approved.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.


